129-131 Pendle Way Pendle Hill NSW 2145 **Ph:** 02 9631 0024 **Fax:** 02 9631 0025 www.pendlehillfamilymed.com.au

19/06/24

Dear Ms Li Li Dai

I am writing to express my support for your research study "Integrated health mobile text messaging people with Type 2 Diabetes Mellitus for 12 months," to be conducted by you and your research team in September 2024. Pendle Hill Family Medical Centre is very supportive of research efforts dedicated to improving the delivery of health care to all local people with Type 2 Diabetes Mellitus.

To that end, the medical centre will make patient personal/social and medical information available to you and your research team for a period of 24 months beginning September 2024, during which time you will be permitted to abstract data regarding patients' diabetes related health management. The following computer software -Medical Director or Pracsoft will be permitted to use.

We look forward to learning the results of your research.

With Kind Regards,

Fay Ozdemir-Durna

Practice Manager